
RAPID CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Community. Service. Integrity. 

Karl Jegeris, Chief of Police 

Mr. Shawn Schramm 
P.O. Box 304 
Keystone, SD 57751 

Dear Mr. Schramm, 

I have received and reviewed your application for a Taxi license. After a review of your criminal 
history due to the following reasons, I have determined it is necessary to recommend denial of 
licensure: 

• You were deceptive on the application 
• Your recent drug related conviction 
• Lengthy history of concerning traffic violations 

If you disagree with my decision and wish to discuss this further, please arrange a time to meet 
· with me by calling Ms. Vicki Jaco at 349-4133. 

If you choose not to meet with me or if we meet and you are not satisfied, you may contact Ms. 
Pauline Sumption the Rapid City Finance Officer and ask that your situation be placed on the 
Council agenda for a hearing before the Rapid City Common Council. You must make this 
request within ten days of receipt of this letter and a hearing will be scheduled. 

At that hearing, I will present your entire history to the Council and you will have an 
opportunity to explain that record. 

I also believe it is my duty to inform you that you do not have a taxi license and every day that 
you drive a taxi without a license is deemed a separate infraction. If you should have any 
questions please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Karl Jegeris 
Chief of Police 

Copy to: 
Mayor Sam Kooiker 
City Finance, Heidi Weaver 
Teresa Pullen, Compliance Officer 
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